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Comments: This proposed project is very disturbing. It is relying on outdated forest management practices, from

an outdated forest management plan. Information about climate change, endangered species, and increasingly

severe weather events should be reassessed prior to approval of any further clear cutting, and all its related

smaller-scale euphemisms.

The State of NH and myriads of small businesses rely on the natural beauty of the White Mountain region and

tourism it brings.

Please listen to those of us who live here and cherish this land. Please.

Thank you.

 


